
 

 
 
 
 
 
29 July 2021 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Thank you to our Maddingley parents for your co-operation and patience during the Day 13 Testing 
and release process.  We are aware of a communication from DHHS which has been sent to some 
Maddingley and Woodlea parents today informing them of the need to isolate for 14 days. The reason 
for the text is not known to us and we are attempting to clarify whether the text or email is an error 
as quickly as possible.

 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Mr Andrew A. Neal - Principal 


